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Gerald Stern, Administrator
New York State Commission on Judicial Conduct
801 Second Avenue
New York, New York 10017

RE: CJA's October 6, 1998 Judicial Misconduct Complaint against Appellate Division,
Second Department Justice Albert M. Rosenblatt

Dear Mr. Stern:

Please advise as to the status of CIA'sfacially-meritorious judicial misconduct complaint against Justice
Rosenblatt, who yesterday was nominated by Governor Pataki to the New york Court of ,Lppeals.

As you know, on November 3, 1998, we faxed you a letter inquiring why -- in the four weeks since
hand-delivery ofour October 6, 1998 complaint -- we had received no letter of acknowledgment from
the Commission. Thereupon the Commission sent us an acknowledgment, but without answering our
question as to why there had been a delay. We reiterate our request for that information, as weli.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

€&as €ctZss\€scf2fqra
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER" Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.


